
Redbourn Reading  

Round Up 3 

It’s coming up to a year since we started using Literacy Tree for our reading and writing  curriculum. We 

have seen a positive impact of this, through engagement in reading and more reading for pleasure, as 

well as improved writing outcomes.  Thanks to RPTA, we have been able to purchase over 300 books to         

support teaching. You can find out more about Literacy Tree on their website  https://literacytree.com/   

Reading Round Ups will also be saved on the website under the ‘Our Curriculum’ tab– within ‘Reading’. 

Some of the books we are using to teach reading this term:  

        Year Six                      Year Five                       Year Four                     Year Three 

 

 

 

 

 

         

     Year Two                      Year One                  Reception                    Nursery                

 

Superstar Readers 

We have given out some more Superstar Reader bookmarks this week. Children can be            
nominated by their class teacher. Some of the reasons this half term have been: 
 Working hard to read with expression 
 Challenging themselves to read longer chapter books 
 Reading consistently at home 
 Always keen to read for pleasure 
 Challenging themselves to read a Monster phonics book in Learning through Play 

https://literacytree.com/


Our Year 3 Book Club have been finding books linked 
to the Paris 2024 Olympic and Paralympic Games. 
They’re hoping these inspire children to read about 
new sports or  find out more about Paris. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In the KS2 Hall, there is a display sharing some of the 
teachers’ favourite books. The children have been 
challenged to match the member of staff to their 
chosen book– no one has got it yet! 

More information coming 

soon... 

Reading Around School 


